
Miss Nolan’s News 
Hello Parents!         October 23, 2017 

I hope everyone enjoyed their extended weekend with their families! This weekend was 
full of rest and relaxation after Parent Teacher Conferences! I appreciate all of those that came 
out to discuss how awesome your students are! 
 This week, we are continuing our discussion on making inferences during reading.  We 
will also be beginning our cursive handwriting unit. We will be working on two letters in cursive 
each week. We will be working through a new unit 10 spelling list. As I mentioned in some of 
your conferences last week, I feel that spelling, reading and writing are all connected so be sure 
to set aside some time each night to practice spelling words and read at least 10 minutes!  

In math, we working our way through multiplication. We have laid down some of the 
foundational skills that help students establish strategies that can help them solve a 
multiplication problem, even if they haven’t learned that fact quite yet in class. Be sure to ask 
your child to show you how to use repeated addition or how to draw picture of equal groups to 
solve a multiplication problem! We are also finishing up government in social studies and 
assessing this topic soon! 

 
As always please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns by emailing 
me at mnolan@odessar7.net  

 Spelling Words 
night 
bright 
light 
high 
kind 
sign 
mild 
right 
find 
wild 
blind 
fight 
sight 

knight 
sigh 

*adventurous*  

Shout Outs 

 

Thank you to 
those who 

brought in boxed 
goods for our 
STUCO boxed 
goods drive!  

Important Information 

- Our field trip to 
Jefferson City is 
Wednesday, October 
25th! (Reminder- it’s an 
extended day, so pick 
up will be after 5 PM at 
school!) 

 

-Our Halloween Party is 
Friday, October 27th   
starting at 1:45! 

 


